
 
From: Nui Kawaii 
Sent: Thursday, 2 December 2010 11:05 AM 

To: Kathleen Almond; Kathleen Almond 

Subject: IELTS test 

 
To .kathleen almond 
  
    I would like to make a comment about the IELTS test for the international nurses who has not 
finished their high school or secondary in English. It is unfair for the people who will be finished their 
nursing/ midwifery degree here in Australia and then they need to sit on the IELTS exam again to 
get a 7 scores for their registration.It's making hard for the international students to spend more 
money on it. We are paying higher tuition fees and then finally we are finishing the degree and passed 
all the quilifications from the University but cannot get the registration and cannot get a job. l'd like the 
Nusing and Midwifery Board to reconsider about it. 
  

  

  

                                                                                         Thank you somuch 
                                                                                                Siripan 
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